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Three members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 

transcript of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the complete remarks of each 

speaker. 

 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the comments of Kyton Toney. Yolanda Talley, 

Chief of CPD’s Bureau of Internal Affairs, reached out to Mr. Toney. Chief Talley reported that 

she spoke with Mr. Toney by phone for about 20 minutes on November 8. She noted that one of 

the matters they discussed was an open COPA investigation where he is the complainant, and she 

said she informed him that she would notify COPA and let them know of his concerns. Chief 

Talley reported that Mr. Toney left the conversation satisfied and appreciative that she reached 

out to him. 

 

The remarks made by the other speakers did not require a response in addition to that provided at 

the meeting. 

 


